
Sutton in Craven Church of England Primary School 
 

Flourishing Together, in the love of God, to live life in all its fullness.  
 

BOBBINS—AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Dear parents and carers,   

Thank you very much for your continued support with our before and after school club, Bobbins. Please be 
aware that daily booking for Bobbins is required to secure a place for your child/ren. Can we request that 
you book  your  places for Bobbins via school comms as soon as you can. We rely on the accuracy of these 
numbers to ensure safety for fire regulation but also to budget for the appropriate amount of food. We do 
understand that there will be emergency situations where pre booking is not always possible but we would 
really appreciate your support to ensure the smooth running of our clubs.  

Many thanks, Mrs Hutchinson  
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We look forward to seeing you all at our clubs!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


